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Breaking News

EXCITING DISCOVERY

South Wonston, England — October 17, 2024

An extraordinary archaeological find has captivated the
attention of students and staff at South Wonston
Primary School, following an excavation led by site
manager Mr. Gorman. On Wednesday, the school
community was buzzing with excitement as the first
artefacts emerged from a recently uncovered
excavation site on school grounds. Among the treasures
discovered were ancient artefacts believed to date back
to the Stone Age, offering a glimpse into the lives of our
distant ancestors. The excavation also revealed bones
that appeared to belong to a deer, alongside a variety of
crystal-like stones and additional intriguing remnants.
Mr. Gorman, visibly thrilled by the find, expressed his
enthusiasm, stating, “This site holds a wealth of history,
and we are eager to learn more about the artefacts
we've uncovered. It's a unique opportunity for the
children to connect with the past.”

The news of the discovery quickly spread throughout
the school, and students flocked to the excavation site,
their eyes wide with wonder and curiosity. Many
expressed their delight at the prospect of learning

about the artefacts and the stories they hold. “I can’t
believe we found things from so long ago! It feels like a
real-life adventure!” exclaimed one excited student.
Teachers at the school are already planning educational
sessions around the discovery, eager to incorporate the
findings into their curriculum. They aim to enhance
students' understanding of archaeology and the
importance of preserving history, as well as fostering a
sense of curiosity about the world around them. As the
excavation continues, the South Wonston Primary
School community remains optimistic about what else
may be uncovered. With each new find, students are not
just discovering ancient artefacts; they are also
embarking on a journey of exploration and learning that
will inspire generations to come. Stay tuned for further
updates as we delve deeper into the past right here at
South Wonston Primary School!




